
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Guinea COVID-19 Travel Update – July 2, 2021 
Visitors can avoid a 14-day quarantine by having proof of a negative PCR 
test taken in the 72 hours before arrival. Departing passengers must pay 
approximately $65 for a test in the three days before they are scheduled to 
leave. 
 

  
 

 

 


